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Elsen, Nikki

From: Laura Siitari <lsiitari@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 8:18 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Please do not raze the 16th Street Library building. I see there are some good alternative uses for that attractive building 
as is. In the name of sustainability, traffic safety and neighborhood cohesiveness, it makes sense to keep it intact.   
 
In the past years I've seen several very nice, sound buildings ripped down just to replace them with "brand" structures 
(the Walgreens up near the mall and the former Pier 1 building). Such a waste of materials! 
 
Laura Siitari  
112 22nd Street North  
La Crosse. 54601 
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